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Northdene and Bankhouse having Fun in the Garden 

This week our new Reception pupils have been enjoying learning 
outdoors. They have taken charge of the hens and picked the fruit 

from our trees to enhance their food technology lessons.           
Vegetables have been planted ready for next season. 

 
Head Boy and Girl 2020-2021 

We are so pleased to introduce to you our new Head Boy and Girl, Cassius and Jessica. 

Congratulations to both children. I am sure you will be absolutely fabulous in your new roles.  

Next week we will be selecting our House Captains! 

 



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 21st Sept 2020 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 99 

Bankhouse 98 

Kings Lea 98 

Greenpark 97 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood 99 

Calder 95 

Lydbrook 98 

Woodhouse 96 

Mon 21st Sept Multi Sports After School Club—Calder  

Tues 22nd Sept Multi Sports After School Club—Lydbrook 

Weds  23rd Sept Multi Sports After School Club—Woodhouse 

Thurs 24th Sept  

Fri 25th Sept Virtual Celebration Assembly   

 

Talk Homework 

We are re-starting our talk 
homework from next week. 
This topic will be discussed 
on Monday 21st September. 

The topic this week topic will 
be: - Which artist are you 

most inspired by? This can be 
a musician, painter, dancer, 

actor, or writer.  

Birthday Treat 

We have decided that from this 
week if a child is  celebrating a 

birthday, they can come in dressed 
down clothes for the day and no 

school uniform. We hope this goes 
some way to replacing not being 
able to share treats and parties 

with their friends 
for now. 

 

Please see below the latest                     

Covid Guidance  

Reading Scheme 

Reading books will be sent 

out every Monday please 

can you ensure they are re-

turned every Thursday so 

that we can quarantine them 

for the few days necessary 

ready for the  following 

Monday. 

Thank you  

Parking Issues  

We have received a  complaint from the residents living on Copley Close, directly oppo-

site the school. Please can parents and carers visiting the school ensure they do not park 

either in the driveway; in front of the garages or on the grass at Copley Close.  The Close 

and adjoining grass land is privately owned by the residents and parking is for residents 

only. The layby is public access but not the rest.  Residents are being blocked in by par-

ents parking inconsiderately and we are asking for your co-operation with this matter. 

Please park considerate. Thank you. 

New Staff Members 

We would like to introduce 5 new staff members who have joined our grow-
ing team from September. 

Mrs Khaliq  our new teach-

ing assistant in Y2. 

Mrs Thwaithes our new 
Teaching assistant in Y3. 

Mrs Oxley our new Clerical 
Assistant 

 

Mr Marshall  has joined our 

Site Manager team  

Mr Coneran—a trainee 
teacher joining us in Y4 


